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Welcome to this 
week’s Head 

Teachers’ newsletter 

 

Dates for your Diary 

17th March - Red Nose Day Comic Relief 
31st March – Easter Church Service - TBC 
3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
5th May – Class Photographs 

Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 92% 
Nelson Class - 89.55% 
Carter Class - 96.67% 
Cavell Class - 95.91% 
 
Congratulations to Carter Class for 
having the best attendance figures 
this week. 

Red Nose Day 

Our theme this year is “Wear 
something that makes you happy”.   
Therefore, on 17th March the children 
can wear whatever they like if it 
makes them happy. 
School Money is now set up for your 
£1 donations. 

 

Making Sense of SEND Information Fair 

 
Information Event for Parents and carers of children aged 0-25 with SEND. 
Scan the QR code to book your tickets. 

Trust Governors 

At the Dove Federation, we are in need of more Trust Governors. 
Whilst you do not need any prior knowledge or skills to be a governor it 
would be great if we could get more governors on board who have a 
background in education, health and safety and finance. If you or 
someone you know would be interested in becoming a Trust governor 
for the federation, please get in touch to find out more about the role 
and what is required of you/them.  
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Year 6 – Crucial Crew 

On Thursday, Year 6 attended the Crucial Crew event at Letton Hall.  This 
event teaches children about Safety using a number of different scenarios. 
This is an event which involves volunteers from the emergency services 
teaching different aspect of staying safe: 
 
Police – On Line safety 
Fire Brigade – Fire Safety in the home 
RNLI – Staying safe at the beach 
Air Ambulance – CPR 
St Johns Ambulance – DRABC and recovery position 
Road Safety Unit – Road Safety 
NHS – Emotions and Anxiety 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
They even had Mrs Wickers to 
practice the recovery position 
on. 
More photo’s will be added to 
the website next week. 
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Welcome 

We would like to welcome Mrs. 
Chapman, Mrs. Colley and Mr. 
Guerrero our new Teaching 
Assistants who have all now officially 
started at Caston Primary 
 

School Money 

Every Monday emails and messages 
are sent out to Parents who have 
outstanding money owing on school 
money for lunches or Breakfast club.  
If you receive one of these messages 
please could the outstanding 
payment be cleared as soon as 
possible. Anything outstanding by the 
end of this term will be forwarded to 
DNEAT. 

Easter Church Service 

Our Easter Church service will be held 
at the church on Friday 31st March at 
9.30am.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend. 

Toys 

Please can we ask that children do 
NOT bring toys from home to school. 
We wouldn’t want them to be lost or 
broken. 

British Country Show 

To be held over the Easter Holidays 
 

 
 

All Stars Cricket for Years 1-3 

At - Bradenham Cricket Club 
When – Starting Saturday 20th May for 8 weeks 
Time – 10.00 – 11.00 
For more information click below 
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/0b05780e-b196-4fb7-8752-
b69f8ca2cdaa 

What Parents need to know about OMEGLE 

We have attached a Parent’s Guide to Omegle. This is also available to 
view on the schools website 
https://www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk/page/?title=Online+safety+Guides+
%2D+Updated+03%2F2023&pid=69 
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